
 

Testimony in Support of HB409 

Testimony by Delegate Andrew Pruski 

February 17, 2025 – Economic Matters 

What the Bill Does: 

The purpose of HB409: Anne Arundel County – Board of License Commissioners – Part-time 

Deputy Chief Inspector – Compensation simply increases the Deputy Chief Inspector from 

$9,000 to $18,000 per year. 

 

Why the Bill is Important: 

 

HB409 is important because the hours and duties assigned to this position have significantly 

increased, and the compensation should fit that increase. 

 

Note, this increase is included in the Anne Arundel County Board of License Commissioners 

budget. 

 

I request a favorable report on HB409. 


